
 
      May 17, 2025 
The Honorable Mike Johnson 
The Speaker of the United States House of Representatives 
The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
The Honorable Steve Scalise   
The Majority Leader of the United States House of Representatives 
The Capitol  
Washington, DC 20515   
 
The Honorable Tom Emmer   
The Majority Whip of the United States House of Representatives 
The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515   
 
The Honorable Jason Smith 
Chairman, Committee on Ways and Means 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
Dear Mr. Speaker, Mr. Majority Leader, Mr. Majority Whip, and Mr. Chairman: 
 
Well played!  And three cheers for the One Big Beautiful bill, which we wholeheartedly support.  
 
Its historic tax cuts for senior citizens feature a $4,000 deduction and no tax on tips or overtime. It 
also significantly extends the 2017 tax cuts, increasing the child tax credit from $2,000 to $2,500 and 
indexing it for inflation. Additionally, the ten Health Savings Account (HSA) provisions expand 
HSAs to Medicare, the ACA, and Medicaid in some states and add the helpful health care tax credit 
and ICHRA provisions in the bill. This truly makes it One Big Beautiful bill. 
 
We urge all members of the U.S. House to vote for it whenever possible: in the Budget Committee, 
the Rules Committee, and on the House floor. These opportunities do not come around often, and 
allowing disagreements about one or more provisions to lead to a No vote will prevent the 
substantial and historic down payment on reforms that the bill proposes, resulting in no bill at all. 
 
We at the HSA Coalition have a rule when lobbying: don’t say No to Yes. This rule has served the 
HSA industry well. We have grown from zero Americans with an HSA to over 60 million people 
with a Health Savings Account—and we achieved this, in large part, by not saying No to Yes. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
      Daniel Perrin 
      Founder, 
      HSA Coalition 


